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Voluntary Helpers

We believe that the voluntary help received by the school is part of sharing the learning process and is an active way of informing parents about the varied activities experienced by the children.

Parents are critically important in the development of their children and their input is valued and encouraged.  If you can help in any way please see a member of staff.

Any parent/visitor helping on a regular basis does need a DBS check. “One-off” visits are excluded from this.

Here are some ‘do’s’ and ‘don’ts’ for Voluntary Helpers

*
Always follow the instructions of the staff

*
Consult the teaching or non-teaching staff if you have any concerns or queries.

*
Talk to the children in a quiet warm voice, encouraging good use of language.

*
Use eye-contact when talking or listening to a child.

*
Report any accident to a child no matter how minor.

*
Accept you are in a position of trust and do not discuss any child outside of the school.

Please don’t

*
Allow any child to be rude or cheeky to you – 
inform the teacher.

*
Discuss your duties or childrens’ work with the teacher while she is working with other children.

*
Never discuss a child’s work or behaviour with another parent.  Always state your concerns to the teacher or Head.

*
Never accept any language which you consider impolite.

Thank you for your support and assistance.  It is really appreciated.

Reviewed June 2017
Next review June 2019 (unless legislation changes)
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Safeguarding Children











Guidance for adults visiting or working on a school site





Our actions can sometimes be perceived in a way that was not intended. We want to promote safe working practices for everyone on a school site, whatever your job.





We must also take steps to keep ourselves safe. To keep yourself safe from possible allegations, please follow this advice.





Children	in





Safeguarding





Guidance	(DfE Education).





Keeping children safe is covered by Government





Adults visiting or working on a school site play an important part in the life of a school, whether helping to build or maintain the building or visiting as part of the school's wider community.





We can all play a part in keeping children safe whilst working on or visiting a school site. This is whether you are directly employed by the school, or working as a contractor or sub-contractor.





Keeping Who Safe?








Do.....











Be aware that verbal interaction with pupils may be interpreted by them as offensive or as harassment. Even if this was not your intention;








Report any unacceptable behaviour from a pupil;








Be aware that contact made outside of the school environment as a result of you coming into contact with a pupil whilst you are on a school site, may have an impact on your employment;








Please, follow the advice in this leaflet, and keep yourself and our children safe!








